
REF:Bill Number: Bill 17/11-15 

Bill Type: Executive 

Bill Sponsor: Minister of the Environment 

 

I am writing to oppose Bill Number: Bill 17/11-15 and the double counting of economic 
factors when considering planning applications.  

 

This paves the way for those whose interests are purely financial to dictate and have more 
weight than citizens and residents with a vested interest in keeping the environment and 
country clean and healthy. 

 

We can learn from others mistakes and create a more balanced society however allowing this 
bill to pass will mean an end to everything that is unique and allow those for whom money 
and power is everything  to have their way. 

Thanks. 

Fiona Jones  


